
Learning Focus
Here at William Stockton we strive to provide the
children with an engaging History that explores
topics ranging from ancient civilizations to more

recent historical events. We encourage the children
to foster curiosity and explain the past in their own

way after investigating a range of historical
artefacts. 

The children love History and enjoy all the
opportunities it gives them such as museum trips,

visits from archaeologists and even historians!
Look at our Twitter (X) page to see what we've been

up to in our lessons #HistoryatWS

Dates and Notices
Monday 6th May - BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL
CLOSED
Friday 10th May - 1W Assembly
Monday 13th - 16th May - Y6 SATS week
Monday 20th May - Reception Creepy Crawly
show 
Tuesday 21st May - Y6 SnapTrap performance
Friday 24th May - School finishes for half term

Number Smart Lucas M (RG)

Self Smart Matiullah T (5/6C)

People Smart Mihini NR (5/6M)

Art Smart Yagmur C (Nursery)

Body Smart Theo E (3/4S)

Music Smart Tommy Y (2B)

Nature Smart Chloe L (3/4D)

Word Smart Martin G (1W)

Smart Learner David B-O (5/6F)

Class Percentage

RG 100%

2H 98%

3/4M 97%

5/6C 95%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Reece H (5/6C)

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

What a week it's been at school! The year 6 children have been putting their all
into preparing for their SATs, showing great determination and focus. It's been

amazing to see such positive learning attitudes across all the children, with
everyone really getting stuck in.

Our value of the month, consideration, has been front and centre in everything
we do, from the classroom to the playground. Speaking of which, have you seen

our newly decorated bus in the Reception outdoor area? We're working on
turning it into a sensory area for the children, so keep your eyes peeled for

updates on its transformation.
It's been a whirlwind of a week, filled with hard work and creativity. Here's to

more exciting times ahead!

Monday 13th - 16th MayYear 6 SATs weekYear 6s are all invitedfor breakfast togetherin school at 8:15

Please make surethat children havethese on their PEdays.

SMART Awards

Monday 6th May is a

bank holiday.  W
e reopen

on Tuesday 7th May at

8:50
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